
    
 
     

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

One of the best things about our club are the drives.  While we’re mainly on the 
way to a great meal somewhere, we usually have a 30-60 minute fun drive to get 
there.  It’s as much about the drive as it is the meal.  Some highlights for the 
quarter are pictured above but the list is interesting too.  DeLulla’s in Cicero, 
Wolfies at Geist, KY Bourbon distillery tour, Beef House in Covington, Frisch’ Big 
Boy, Gilmore Museum in Michigan, Murphy’s Steak House, Avon Sonic, Blackhawk 
Winery, Bookers in Kirklin, Christies in Salem, Grandma’s Café in Rockville, Rick’s 
Boatyard, Phil’s Lost Acres, and don’t forget about our IMS suites at the track for 
May and the Inbody open house in June.  This quarter will be hard to top, but 
we’ll try because summer is “top down” drive weather, and that’s our sweet spot. 

Spring Driving Activities 
 

 
     Virtual Zoom Meetings 

The virtual zoom meetings that 

keep our members connected 

will continue throughout 2021, 

making it easy to plan events 

and stay informed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The C8 contingent is growing. Tom 
Piercy, and Bob Hensley have joined Phil 
Jim and Larry G. as proud C8 owners.
Wylie, Paul and Larry S. are excited 
about actually getting an order into the 
system.  Poor John, the Z06 production is 
slipping backwards. It’s still clear that the 
majority of club members like the C8 
and intend to get one. 

 The C8 Explosion Continues    
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